
Caution: This email came from outside of Crawley Borough Council - only open links and attachments you are
expecting.

From: Matthew Ellis
To: Strategic Planning
Cc: Planning Policy
Subject: [EXTERNAL SENDER] RE: Crawley Borough Local Plan Examination: Inspectors" Letter and Main Modifications consultation
Date: 25 March 2024 12:50:15

Dear Sir/Madam
 
Thank you for giving Waverley Borough Council the opportunity to make representations on the proposed Main Modifications
to the Crawley Local Plan
 
On this occasion, Waverley Borough Council does not wish to make any comments on the modifications.
 
Yours faithfully
 
 
Matthew Ellis
Team Leader (Local Plans and Planning Policy)
Waverley Borough Council
Tel: 01483 523297
www.waverley.gov.uk
 
 

From: Crawley Borough Council <crawley@public.govdelivery.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 4:19 PM
To: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@waverley.gov.uk>
Subject: Crawley Borough Local Plan Examination: Inspectors' Letter and Main Modifications consultation
 
[** This email originates from an external source **]

 

Planning News

You have been sent this message because you are subscribed to receive information about Planning from
Crawley Borough Council

Crawley Local Plan

Crawley Borough Local Plan Examination

Inspectors' Post - Hearings Letter:

Following the closing of the Examination Hearing sessions, the council has now received the
Inspectors' Post Hearings letter. This letter has been published to the Inspector's Documents
webpage.

Main Modifications Consultation:

A six-week public consultation on the Main Modifications to the Crawley Borough Local Plan will run
from Monday 12 February to Monday 25 March 2024.

More details regarding the Main Modifications Consultation will be published to the Local Plan
examination webpage in due course. A Local Plan Update will be issued at the start of the consultation
providing further information regarding the consultation
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telephone: 01293 438624

web: crawley.gov.uk/planning

Questions? Contact Us

Privacy Policy
    Council services at your fingertips.

Register now
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This email was sent to planningpolicy@waverley.gov.uk by: Crawley Borough Council · Town Hall, The Boulevard · Crawley, West Sussex RH10 1UZ UK · 01293
438000
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